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In pursuance to the Office Memorandum No. 12/4/2020-JCA dated 31st March, 2021
issued by the Deputy Secretary to the Govt. of India, Ministry of Personnel, Public Grievances
& Pensions (Department of Personnel & Trai;ﬁng), it has been decided that the University of
Delhi will observe a holiday on Wednesday, the 14th April, 2021 on account of Birthday of Dr.
B.R. Ambedkar. All Offices of the University, its Departments, Colleges and Institutions will
remain closed on Wednesday, the 14th April 2021.
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